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Google for Education Announcement 

I am pleased to report that the Mt. Lebanon School District was selected by Google for Education to be a 

Google Reference District. This recognition sets Mt. Lebanon apart as one of fewer than a dozen 

Pennsylvania school districts who demonstrate a strong vision of the use of Google tools to further their 

students' education. Google for Education Reference Districts are districts that demonstrate excellence 

and thought leadership through the innovative use of technology, including Google for Education tools 

and Chromebooks, to drive impact and positive learning outcomes. 

Google Reference Districts are expected to host one or more Google for Education focused event per 

year. This may include in-service days as well as open invitations to other districts to visit Mt. Lebanon 

and learn about how to better use Google for Education tools. 

Congratulations to our Technology Director Christopher Stengel and his team on this outstanding 

achievement. 


